
Dear Parents/Carers,

Once again we find ourselves reaching the end of another half-term and whilst this has been only five weeks, 
we have seen many wonderful developments taking place. As always, teachers in all year groups have 
continued to improve the quality of education and this term we have take another huge step forwards in 
history, geography, art and DT. Please ask your children about their learning, we cannot wait to show you their 
outcomes when you join us at Parents' Evening on Wednesday 21st February!

As part of the continual development of our school, we have also been working alongside national experts in 
developing our reading provision. This is clearly an exciting time for our school and our enhanced approach is 
already leading to more pupils than ever before rapidly improving. To continue to support your child with their 
reading, please ensure they read as often as possible with you or another family member. Every word counts!

Looking forward to next term, we have many interesting and exciting events taking place. These range from 
World Book Day (where all children will have the chance to dress as their favourite character from a book) to 
our Year 5 visit to London where pupils will have a tour of the Houses of Parliament before seeing a live show 
in London's West End theatre district. Other year groups also have many more exciting opportunities to look 
forward to this year and more details will continue to be shared with you in the near future. 

I would like to also extend our best wishes to all our families who are celebrating Chinese New Year at this 
time and also to those who will begin Lent on Shrove Tuesday next week. 

Please have a restful and safe half-term and I look forward to seeing all pupils back in school on Monday 19th 
February. 

Yours sincerely,

Mr Brooks
Head of School
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My children enjoy schooling at JLA. My younger child now speaks in British 

accent in less than a term she spent, she's making remarkable progress in 

her creative skills as well. Well done great minds, doing great things. 
Jubilee Facebook Comment 2024

Fabulous Facebook comment: January 2024  



An extra special Well Done to
Oscar in Year 6 who came 3rd IN THE WORLD 

on one of the Sumdog learning games!



If you need any information or need to speak to someone about your child or any other matter:

PLEASE CALL THE SCHOOL OFFICE ON:  0115 9155719
or email admin@jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk

You can also contact us via the School Gateway App

To all those celebrating New Year with their family and friends, 

we wish you a very happy New Year for 2024.

From all at Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy
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